For the attention of Fergus Freeney

We have not been notified by Mr Cohen by letter, phone or email of his intention to carry out this work.
As joint freeholders of the building at 39 Rosslyn Hill we contribute to the upkeep and maintenance of the
outside of the building and we object to his making alterations which will affect its general appearance,
the more so since it isin a conservation area.

We hope, therefore that this application will be refused.

T.R.-Webb and Mrs B.G.J.Webb
Owners of first floor flat (39B Rosslyn Hill)



